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Club, Bay View Yacht Club, and Sunseekers Boating Club are in August.  The final two Poker
Runs are August 2nd & 3rd at Nugent’s Canal and August 16th & 17th at Bay View. If you have
the time and opportunity please come out to support these clubs. Fleet Captain Jeff Cromwell
and Lady Jen have been doing an outstanding job of organizing the fleet, please see them if
you have any questions.  

Board President Ken Outley recently resigned from the board of directors. Please take the time
to thank him for his service to the club, which he conducted with dignity and professionalism.
The remainder of his term will be filled by Andy Parish, who was voted on by the membership
at the last meeting. Be sure to congratulate him when you see him.  

When all is said and done, July of ‘24 will go down as one to remember. The Taste of TSC was a
success, with many fantastic recipes. As promised, there will soon be a TSC cookbook for sale
that highlights the culinary prowess of club members. Rear Commodore AJ Moser, Lady Bonnie,
and their team did an outstanding job at hosting the annual TSC Golf Outing. The turnout was
the largest since I have been a member. Be sure to let them know they continue to do an
exceptional job at providing entertainment for the club. Vice Commodore Chuck Martin and
Lady Mo also brought in several new members this month, be sure to thank them for all they
do.

 Be on the lookout for Commodore fundraisers for our upcoming ball November 9th

Until next we meet, Cheers

- Commodore Brian Richards and Lady Shannon
tsccommodore24@gmail.com
(419) 343-9170
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Greetings Club! 

Summer is flying by and Shannon and I are having a blast. We recently
had the pleasure of attending cocktail parties at Perrysburg Boat Club,
honoring Commodore Joel Imel and Lady Caroline, and Riverview Yacht
Club, honoring Commodore Diane Street and Gentleman Gail Fancher.
ILYA weekend, and Cocktail parties at Indian Hill Boat Club, Nugent's
Canal Yacht Club, Grosse Ile Yacht Club, Ford Yacht Club, Seaway Boat .



BIRTHDAYS
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At our last General meeting we voted in 6 new members. Jeremy Glyda (Angelique),
John Weisenburger, Stacey Rychener, Judy Stone, Matt Lehnert and Melissa Uhl
(Chris). If you should see around the club please introduce yourself and make them
feel welcome.

Lobsterfest is right around the corner and it is a great way to get work hours and meet
a lot of great people. Reach out to R/C AJ Moser or Lady Bonnie and they will help you
signup.

Our current membership is at 198

Cheers!

- Vice Commodore Chuck Martin
chuckmartin.tsc@gmail.com

Members

As the summer months have flow by. It seem like just yesterday
we were eagerly awaiting the warm weather, and now here we are
into August.

VICE COMMODORE CHUCK MARTIN 

Paula Nowicki - 08/01
Paul Urbanski - 08/02

Lady Carolyn Maxwell - 08/10
Denise Getzinger - 08/15

Katie Spencer - 08/15

Colleen Wittenmyer - 08/24
Curt Rutter - 08/25

Dan Crockwell - 08/26
Shane Thornton - 08/27

Tim Duckett - 08/29

Seidona Avery-Lather - 08/16
Heather Broshious - 08/18

Gary Wandtke - 08/18
Steven Stahl - 08/22

PC Paul Borton - 08/23
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Hello members,

We are already halfway through summer. The club has been busy and our membership
is growing. Lady Bonnie and I have been able to spend some time at the club just
relaxing and enjoying time with friends. What a blessing that is.

In July, we worked with Commodore Brian and Lady Shannon to host the Taste of TSC
Potluck. This was a competition for the upcoming Taste of TSC Cookbook. Thank you to
everyone who participated and came out to support this event.

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S

Aug. 3rd - TSC Dance Party

Aug. 6th - Board Meeting

Aug 6th - Hot Dog dinner with Steve and Jessica

August 16th - Friday Night Asian Three Course Dinner

Aug. 21st - General Meeting

Aug. 23 & 24th - TSC Kelleys Island Weekend

Aug. 30 - Sept. 1st - Lobsterfest Weekend

REAR COMMORDORE ANDREW “AJ” MOSER

We finished the month with the annual TSC Golf Outing. We had a record year with 27 teams (108 golfers). Following
golf, everyone came down to the club for dinner, joined by other members for a Sunday Funday. This was the most
time consuming and exhausting event that Lady Bonnie and I have hosted, but based on the reviews I heard, it was
definitely worth the extra effort. So many people helped us. From the bottom of our hearts thank you!

As we move into August, we have a Dance party to start the month on August 3rd. We will have the grill open for
dinner from 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm, and DJ Jim Lieber will be entertaining on the deck from 8:00 pm - midnight with a
light show provided by the Bobs.. This will be the last Dance Party of the summer. If you’ve not been able to make it
out to one yet, I highly recommend checking it out.

After the Dance Party, all focus will turn to Lobsterfest, which will be August 30th through September 2nd! We have
entertainment scheduled for Friday, Saturday, and Sunday nights. We will also have a dunk tank going each night
that you are not going to want to miss. This is a huge event and we need a lot of help to make this great. We are
starting by looking for chairpersons to take charge in several areas. If you would be willing to take on this
responsibility, please reach out to PC Dan Maenle, Lady Mary Maenle, Lady Bonnie, or myself. The theme for
Docktails this year is Rock Bands, so get your groups together and start planning now. Reservations are also now
open for dinner. The reservation forms are available at the club, and required for dinner on Sunday night.

It was great seeing so many people at the last meeting. Dues increases will do that, but I encourage everyone to take
a more active role in the operations of our club. Our meeting night dinner for August will be tacos, provided for a
donation. Your support is appreciated.

See you at the club,

-Rear Commodore AJ Moser  |  ajmosertsc@gmail.com
From the bottom of our hearts thank you!
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Following that, we have our annual trip to Kelleys Island from August 23-25, with our island  poker run on the
24th. This getaway is one of our most anticipated events, offering beautiful scenery and great company. If
you haven’t already, get that dock reserved, or come over for the day.

Lady Jen and I have enjoyed representing TSC at the poker runs, and it was great to see our members travel
to support our friends up north. I hope to see even more of you at the next two runs! Let's beat Riverview,
with love of course.

These events are perfect opportunities to enjoy the summer, bond with fellow members, and create
unforgettable memories. Keep an eye on our bulletin board and Facebook for more details. We look forward
to seeing you there!

Fleet Captain Jeff Cromwell - jc.anicca@gmail.com

SUNSHINE REPORT MARY MAENLE

FLEET CAPTAIN JEFF CROMWELL 

Greetings TSC Members!

Summer is in full swing, and somehow almost over at the same time. First up is the
Poker Run at Nugent’s Canal from August 2-4, promising a fun filled weekend with
excitement and entertainment. Get with Deb at Nugent’s for dockage. We close
out our poker run season at the Bayview Yacht Club from September 16-18. On
Saturday, we’ll have a fun Fleet Captain's Cardboard/Inflatable Race. Come root
for your favorite FC and watch the follies unfold!

I hope everyone is enjoying your summer and doing everything you love!

You know the old saying “No news is good news”? I have not had any news
reported to me this month, so that is good news! 

If there is anything you would like to report for September, please have the news
to me by the 20th of the month at memj0445@gmail.com.

Sincerely, 

Mary Maenle - Sunshine Reporter

mailto:memj0445@gmail.com
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anything from the showcase see Lady Bonnie, Jodi Flores, or I will be able to help you.

Membership:  We are always accepting new members. Membership is open to the spouse,
significant other, widow (who are not current general members) or children (over 18) of our
members. $10 yearly. If you see a new member - let’s get their spouse or significant other
involved.

We are still looking to fill the positions of Treasurer and President - see Tracy if interested.

Important information:   Lobsterfest desserts will be provided by the auxiliary.  Looking for
auxiliary members to assist with desserts.

TSCA has replaced the Roasters at the club so everyone can enjoy some wonderful food during
the different events.  In addition please check out the new vinyl covering at the bar.  Thank you,
Barb for doing this for us.

Venmo:   @ToledoSailingClubAux

Facebook: Toledo Sailing Club Auxiliary - if you are not on the page, please reach out to me. This
is your main source of information.

TSCA Next Meeting: September 19th @ 7:00 at TSC Clubhouse.  All of our meetings will now be
Quarterly:  December-April-June-September. Special Meetings can be called when needed.

TSCA President Tracy Devries
TracyTSCA@gmail.com

Hello from the Auxiliary!

Showcase news:  Come check out the showcase. The new sweatshirts
came in during Homecoming and there are only a limited amount left. 
Back by popular demand - black shirts with the image of the club in
white featured on the back.  This is a pre-order, see sign up sheet
posted at the club. All apparel in the showcase has been reduced. The
yellow shirts are only $5, The Blue tanks $10, and all other shirts are $20.
Once these are gone we can re-stock! If you would like to purchase 

TSCA PRESIDENT TRACY DEVRIES
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If you are a Tito’s drinker, you may have noticed that Tito’s is no longer stored on the well trough.
We are now purchasing handles of Tito’s to save money. Tito’s can now be found on the liquor
shelf with the other vodkas.  

That’s all for this month, Friends. 

As always, if you have any questions or suggestions, please contact me. Until next time, Take
Care and Be Safe!! 

Sincerely,
Seidona Avery-Lather
tscbar@gmail.com | (419) 329-0745

NOTES FROM THE BAR

Time flies when you’re having fun. Here we are in August already. It’s the
perfect time of year to enjoy the deck. We have had plenty of sunshine
and blue skies as well as some great views of the moon. Come and
check it out soon. We look forward to seeing you. 

And speaking of time flying, Lobsterfest is only a few short weeks away.
There will be plenty of things to do in order to get ready for it. So, if you
need hours, please reach out. 

Summer Cocktails - Watermelon Ginger Beer 

Ingredients
4 ounces fresh watermelon juice
1 to 2 ounces vodka, or spirit of your choice
ginger beer, to top
2 tablespoons coarsely chopped fresh fennel fronds, optional

Directions
Divide the fennel fronds, if using, between two ice cube trays. Fill
with water and freeze until solid, 4 to 8 hours.
In a highball or rocks glass, combine the vodka and watermelon
juice, add the fennel ice or regular ice, and top with ginger beer.
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JUST A REMINDER!
All articles, advertisements,
events or announcements must
be received by Aug. 19th by 12:00
pm to make it in the next
Waterline.  
Please submit to:
bonnietsca@gmail.com 
Thank you!

Interested in running your own personal
ad in the Waterline?

Email bonnietsca@gmail.com for details.
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APPOINTMENTS  

Fleet Captain Power- Jeff Cromwell

Fleet Surgeon- Dr. Tim Duckett 

Safety Officer- Brad Ruhberg

Sergeant-at-Arms- Jim Miller

Harbor Master- Floyd Keaton

Dock Master- Tyler Zoltanski 

Sunshine Reporter- Mary Maenle

Work Hours Chair- Dan Shively

Bar- Seidona Avery-Lather

Parliamentarian- Stacy Slicker

Waterline Editor- Bonnie Moser 
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FLAG OFFICERS

Commodore- Brian Richards

Vice Commodore- Chuck Martin

Rear Commodore- Andrew “AJ” Moser 

Recording Secretary- Denise Getzinger 

Treasurer- PC Doug Hoff 

Financial Secretary- PC Michele

VanDromme

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Chairman of the Board- 

Vice Chairman- Bob Axtel

Secretary of the Board-  Amy Petro

Auditing Liaison- Ken Outly

Auxiliary Liaison- Amy Petro

Blue Gavel Liaison- PC April Flynn

Constitution/By-Laws- Amy Petro

Dock Liaison- Tyler Zoltanski

Grounds Liaison- Karl Kreft

House Liaison- Jeff Hood

Kitchen/Bar Liaison- PC Dan Maenle 

Planning & Maintenance- Ryan Miller

Security Liaison- Floyd Keaton

Capital Improvements - Bob Axtel

DELEGATES

AYC Head Delegate- Ryan Miller 

AYC Delegate-  PC April Flynn

AYC Delegate- Ken Outly

AYC Delegate at Large- PC Ken Zoltanski

Delegate to ILYA - PC Russ Wells

AUXILIARY

President- Tracy DeVries

Vice President- Denise Berndt

Treasurer- Bonnie Moser

Secretary- Jodi Stachowiak

AUXILIARY BOARD MEMBERS

Lina Barrera

Sherri Rutter

Brian Pegorsch

Toledo Sailing Club
Walbridge Park
P.O. Box 141133
Toledo, Ohio 43609
Phone (419) 382- 5841
Website www.toledosailingclub.com
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